MINUTES OF MEETING:  eLearning Advisory Committee, Friday, April 27, 2007

PRESENT:  Ellie Bunting, facilitator, Dave Oliver, Frank Dowd, Dale Hoover, Lori Bronder, Peggy Romeo, Gail Tracey, Sharon Rooks, Rona Axelrod

PRESENT VIA ELUMINATE:  Mary Harder and Sam King

ABSENT:  George Manacheril, Henry Linck, Deborah Johnson, Mari DeWees

Ellie Bunting welcomed everyone and began the meeting at 2:05

Ellie discussed the recent trip to Arizona to visit Rio Salado College.  A group consisting of Dr. Bober, Dave Oliver, Billee Silva, Lori Bronder and Ellie traveled to Tempe, Arizona and spent time attending a seminar designed to view Rio Salado College’s Online Learning System and RioLearn.    Ellie showed a slide presentation highlighting the trip.
Dave Oliver spoke of the population of Edison College compared to Rio Salado.

Ellie informed the committee that Dr. Thomas would like certain “Recommendation items” completed by fall and would like some faculty members to complete them over summer.  Special contract arrangements will be prepared for compensation.

Ellie went over all the recommendations discussed this year at all the committee meetings.

Frank Dowd brought up the issue of “library support” for virtual college.  What kind of library support will Edison need?

A meeting may be needed over summer to discuss virtual college.  Ellie will let everyone know.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:35

Minutes submitted by Susan De Nicola

